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Good afternoon CVTA TAC members,

The CVTA TAC meeting that was scheduled for Monday, December 11, 2023,
 at 1pm, is cancelled.  There were no action items scheduled for
consideration at the meeting.

Instead, please be on the lookout next week for an email providing updates on
the FY24 Regional Project Application Cycle.  This email will serve as a general
update on where things stand in the process and what can be expected moving
forward.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Chet Parsons (CVTA
Executive Director) Chet@CVTAVA.org  or Dironna Clarke (CVTA TAC Chair, City
of Richmond) Dironna.Clarke@RVA.gov
Thank you.
 
Note:  This message is being sent to CVTA TAC members, alternates, interested parties and stakeholders.
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